
Dear parents, carers and families, 

I hope you’re all well and keeping safe. 

Looking at the weather forecast, it seems that we could be in for some snow tomorrow. I don’t want 

to be too alarmist and we may get a nice surprise, if it isn’t too bad. However, we will need to keep a 

close eye on things overnight and tomorrow morning. 

In the event of heavy or persistent snow and/or icy conditions, due to the current situation, we will 

not be able to mix the children across year groups until staff arrive as we would normally do in such 

circumstances.  

Please keep checking your emails as we may need to send notification of a change in arrangements if 

the weather is bad. 

For example, if conditions are poor in the morning, we may have to delay opening to allow staff and 

children to arrive safely. 

Also, if the weather deteriorates during the day and we become concerned about getting staff home 

safely, we may have to start sending some of them home, particularly if they live a long distance 

from the school. 

If this happens, we may also need to contact parents and carers to ask you to collect the children 

earlier than normal so again I ask that you are vigilant throughout the day in case we have to contact 

you. 

As I said, nothing may come of this but the forecast is looking a little worrying so I think it is wise to 

expect some disruption. 

Thank you again for your support and understanding this week.  

Steve Arbon-Davis 

 


